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December’s PBIS Character Trait: 

Responsibility 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our teachers and students work on Positive Behavior Interventions and Supports 

(PBIS) monthly character trait daily.  

 
 

VIRTUAL OFFICE HOURS 
 

 

In response to the high level COVID-19 rates and current conditions in 

the community, our School’s Main Office will be closed to protect the 

health and safety of our families and staff. The change will remain in 

effect until January 11, 2021. We will continue to evaluate the situation 

and provide updates along the way. 

 

Your inquiries are important to us!  

We will be working remotely between the hours of 8:00am-3:00pm. 
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VIRTUAL GOVERNING BOARD MEETING 

 

Thursday, December 10, 2020 

          at 6:30pm 
 

Zoom Meeting ID: 995 3780 9717 

 

 
 
 

All parents and community members are welcome to attend. 

The agenda and our meeting invitation will be posted on School’s website. 

 

INSTRUCTIONAL MATERIAL PICKUP & 

IPAD/LAPTOP EXCHANGE 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

New date will be shared with you at a later time. 
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SCHOOL LEADERSHIP COUNCIL (SLC) MEETING 

 

Wednesday, December 16, 2020 

 at 3:00pm 
 

Zoom Meeting ID: 929 6329 0815 

 
 

Topics: 

1. Budget Reviewal 

 
The purpose of the SLC is to provide advice and feedback to the Principal around 

day-to-day activities of the Charter School, and to provide feedback and input on 

issues such as the educational programs, LCAP. 

 

WINTER BREAK 
 

December 21, 2020 - January 8, 2021 

 

School Resumes 

Monday, January 11, 2021 
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Si usted desea recibir esta información en español, por favor déjenos saber llamando a la oficina al numero: (818)994-

2904. 

 

Այս տեղեկությունները Հայերենով ստանալու համար, խնդրում ենք զանգահարել դպրոցի գրասենակին՝ 

818-994-2904 համարով։ 

 


